Mid-Valley Genealogical Society
December 11, 1982

The December meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by out-going president, Charles Dodge.

The treasurer's report was read and approved. Out balance is \$303.86 with a petty cash balance of \$20.00.

Betty Wilson asked to be removed from the query answering committee, due to lack of time.

The membership held it's annual auction of books, plants, jellies, craft items and holiday items of all kinds. Our auctioneer was Pam Frazier.

A special request was made for Santiam and Frav-r-Pack labels.

Since our in-coming president was unable to attend the meeting, installation of in-coming officers will be in January.

Sincerely,

maitham. marsh

Martha M. Marsh, Secretary